
CIRCULAR

Grades: Pre-Nursery-VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0060/2023-24 Date: 18th September 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

As valued members of our school community, your active involvement and collective

efforts play a vital role in fostering an enriching educational environment for our students

and educators.

At Delhi Public School Gurugram 67A, we believe that the collaboration between parents,

educators, and students play a vital role in creating a nurturing and supportive learning

environment.

It is with great enthusiasm and pleasure that we invite you to become an active part of our

Parent Community. Parent Community is a group of dedicated parents and caregivers who

come together to support the journey of children. It serves as a bridge between home and

school, promoting open communication, engagement, and collaboration among all.

We encourage you to be a part of our first ever Parent Community and request you to

kindly fill in the form attached below by 22nd September, 2023 (Friday).

Parent Community- DPS 67A

Thank you for your constant support.

Looking forward to an active participation.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd61wU2siLAl-R4VMAU4oK0XAiL3HP3gPnfad_-AOYkuCQcow/viewform?usp=sf_link

